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Save The Date: Blessing Introduction Course For Intergenerational Couples
Session 1 of 4: Thursday 29th September from 6-8:30pm BST

Dear All,

The BFD EUME wants to support all intergenerational couples of EUME on their way to prepare for a
Cosmic Blessing. So we are happy that we can offer a Blessing introduction course on 4 evenings for you
in September and October 2022. This course will be designed especially for 2nd Generation and their
partner who want to attend a Cosmic Blessing as an intergenerational couple.

The next Cosmic Blessing will take place in May 2023 and we are preparing for the possibility that
intergenerational couples can attend this Blessing as well.

In the online course, we hope to offer more clarity not only about the meaning and value of the Blessing,
testimonies, but also the tradition and culture that Heavenly Parents desire of each Blessed couple.

We would be happy if you can join our course and get the chance to meet other intergenerational couples
from all over EUME to prepare together for a Cosmic Blessing.

In order to attend our webinar, we ask for a basic knowledge of the 2 day Divine Principle WS. These are
the dates for the upcoming webinar, which will always run from 6pm to 8:30pm UK time:

Session | 29th September 22

Session |1 6th October 22

Session |11 20th October 22

Session 1V 27th October 22
By attending all evenings together as a couple, it will count as the Blessing Preparation WS.

If you have any further questions about your personal situation or the course, we will be happy to meet up
with you online and clarify it for you.

Please feel free to contact us.
We hope to see you soon,
Blessed Family Department EUME

bfdeume@ gmail,com




